Married Couples Tutorial Make Love
Thank you very much for downloading married couples tutorial make love. As you
may know, people have search numerous times for their favorite books like this
married couples tutorial make love, but end up in harmful downloads.
Rather than reading a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they juggled with some infectious virus inside their laptop.
married couples tutorial make love is available in our book collection an
online access to it is set as public so you can download it instantly.
Our digital library saves in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Merely said, the married couples tutorial make love is universally compatible
with any devices to read
The Publishers' Circular and Booksellers' Record of British and Foreign
Literature 1893
Producing Masculinity Michele White 2019-03-01 Thoughtful, witty, and
illuminating, in this book Michele White explores the ways normative
masculinity is associated with computers and the Internet and is a commonly
enacted online gender practice. Through close readings and a series of case
studies that range from wedding forums to men’s makeup video tutorials, White
considers the ways masculinities are structured through people’s collaborations
and contestations over the establishment of empowered positions, including
debates about such key terms and positions as “the nice guy,” “nerd,” “bro,”
and “groom.” She asserts that cultural notions of masculinity are reliant on
figurations of women and femininity, and explores cultural conceptions of
masculinity and the association of normative white heterosexual masculinity
with men and women. A counterpart to her earlier book, Producing Women, White
has crafted an excellent primer for scholars of gender, media, and Internet
studies.
Dirty Love Tim Whitmarsh 2018
Make It, Blog It, Profit! - Blog Post Ideas for Craft Sellers Deborah
Richardson 2016-07-26 If you sell handmade art or crafts online then you may
well have been told that you should have a blog. Or perhaps you already do..
but are stuck for ideas for blog posts. Make It, Blog It, Profit! is packed
full of ideas for versatile, interesting and fun blog posts. Ideas for
different popular niches as well as posts ideas that everyone can use. Includes
chapters on how to get the most from your blog posts, ensuring your posts reach
your target audience and much more.
Birthing in Good Hands Christine Sutherland 2018-07-23 Use the healing power of
touch for a healthier, happier pregnancy. Pregnancy is an exciting time full of
promise, but most women could do without symptoms such as back pain, headaches,
nausea, and swollen feet—luckily, many of these conditions can be treated with
massage. Touch has the power to heal, calm, and nurture relationships.
Christine Sutherland, co-founder of the Sutherland-Chan School and Teaching
Clinic, teaches the basics of prenatal massage for healthy pregnancies. From
the first trimester to postpartum recovery, Christine’s healing methods will
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help moms-to-be through every stage of pregnancy, including childbirth and
breastfeeding. There’s even a chapter on the basics of baby massage, which new
parents, grandparents, and siblings can use to relieve common infant conditions
and bond with the new child. Hundreds of photos and illustrations clearly
illustrate techniques that even beginners can master. Christine also includes
real-life stories that showcase how the power of massage helped women through
their own pregnancy journeys. If your partner or loved one is expecting, this
book is for you.
Just Enough Liebling A. J. Liebling 2005-10-05 The restaurants of the Latin
Quarter and the city rooms of midtown Manhattan; the beachhead of Normandy and
the boxing gyms of Times Square; the trackside haunts of bookmakers and the
shadowy redoubts of Southern politicians--these are the places that A.J.
Liebling shows to us in his unforgettable New Yorker articles, brought together
here so that a new generation of readers might discover Liebling as if for the
first time. Born a hundred years ago, Abbott Joseph "Joe" Liebling was the
first of the great New Yorker writers, a colorful and tireless figure who
helped set the magazine's urbane style. Today, he is best known as a celebrant
of the "sweet science" of boxing or as a "feeder" who ravishes the reader with
his descriptions of food and wine. But as David Remnick, a Liebling devotee,
suggests in his fond and insightful introduction, Liebling was a writer bounded
only by his intelligence, taste, and ardor for life. Like his nemesis William
Randolph Hearst, he changed the rules of modern journalism, banishing the
distinctions between reporting and storytelling, between news and art. Whatever
his role, Liebling is a most companionable figure, and to read the pieces in
this grand and generous book is to be swept along on a thrilling adventure in a
world of confidence men, rogues, press barons and political cronies, with an
inimitable writer as one's guide.
The Lord and Giver of Life David Hadley Jensen 2008 In this exciting
collection, an array of contemporary theologians reflect on the work of the
Holy Spirit in relation to some of the worlds most pressing issues and
problems. Offering a corrective to disembodied discussions of the Spirit, this
book provides a look at the Holy Spirit set loose and sustaining the gift and
struggle for life in the midst of todays troubled world. Among other topics,
the contributors examine the Spirits activity in the reading of Scripture, the
reality of religious pluralism, the growing ecological crisis, the rise of
consumerism, and issues of empire. Contributors include John B. Cobb Jr.; Roger
Haight SJ, Barbara A. Holmes, David H. Jensen, Molly T. Marshall, Sallie
McFague, Amy Plantinga Pauw, Joerg Rieger, Eugene F. Rogers Jr., and Amos Yong.
The Seven Principles for Making Marriage Work John Mordechai Gottman 2015-05-05
Drawing on groundbreaking research into the dynamics of healthy relationships,
a study of the basic principles that make up a happy, long-lasting marriage
shares easy-to-understand, helpful advice on how to cope with such issues as
work, children, money, sex, and stress. 35,000 first printing. Tour.
Being Reshma Reshma Qureshi with Tania Singh 2018-12-13 On 19 May 2014, as
seventeen-year-old Reshma Qureshi left home for the examination centre,
everything happened in a flash. The men rushed towards her. Grabbed her. Tugged
at her hair. Poured acid on her face. Soon she started to burn like a living
corpse. The acid ate through her skin and aimed for her bones, but it could not
quell the fire in her heart. Rising from tragedy and suffering, Reshma soon
made global headlines by becoming the first acid-attack survivor to walk the
runway at the New York Fashion Week. Now an international anti-acid-sale
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activist, vlogger, model, and the face of Make Love Not Scars, Reshma works
tirelessly towards empowering other acid-attack survivors like herself and has
become a beacon of hope for millions. Inspiring and life-affirming, Being
Reshma is the extraordinary story of this young girl from the slums of Mumbai,
who overcame insurmountable odds in an unjust world and dared to change it.
Work for Money, Design for Love David Airey 2012-10-26 Unlike other dry
business books, this refreshing, straightforward guide from Logo Design Love
author and international designer David Airey answers the questions all
designers have when first starting out on their own. In fact, the book was
inspired by the many questions David receives every day from the more than
600,000 designers who visit his three blogs (Logo Design Love, Identity
Designed, and DavidAirey.com) each month. How do I find new clients? How much
should I charge for my design work? When should I say no to a client? How do I
handle difficult clients? What should I be sure to include in my contracts?
David’s readers–a passionate and vocal group–regularly ask him these questions
and many more on how to launch and run their own design careers. With this
book, David finally answers their pressing questions with anecdotes, case
studies, and sound advice garnered from his own experience as well as those of
such well-known designers as Ivan Chermayeff, Jerry Kuyper, Maggie Macnab, Eric
Karjaluoto, and Von Glitschka. Designers just starting out on their own will
find this book invaluable in succeeding in today’s hyper-networked, global
economy.
Saving Your Marriage Before It Starts Les and Leslie Parrott 2015-10-27 OVER
ONE MILLION COPIES SOLD! With this updated edition of their award-winning book,
Drs. Les and Leslie Parrott help you launch lifelong love like never before.
This is more than a book--it's an experience, especially when you use the
his/her workbooks filled with more than 40 fun exercises. Get ready for deeper
intimacy with the best friend you'll ever have. Saving Your Marriage Before It
Starts, which has been translated into more than 15 languages, is the most
widely used marriage prep tool in the world. Why? Because it will help you . .
. Uncover the misbeliefs of marriage Learn to communicate with instant
understanding Discover the secret to resolving conflict Master the skills of
money management Get your sex life off to a great start A compelling video,
featuring real-life couples, is available, and with this updated edition, Les
and Leslie unveil the game-changing SYMBIS Assessment. Now you can discover how
to leverage your personalities for a love that lasts a lifetime. Make your
marriage everything it is meant to be. Save your marriage--before (and after)
it starts.
The Lawnmower Man David Rector 2020-06-23 The Lawnmower Man is the man you want
mowing you and your lawn. He's tall, handsome and great at what he does. For
every woman and man who has ever fantasized about having a relationship with a
blue collar man. Rodney is your man and this is your book. This book is one of
those books that you'll love reading over and over again. It's a comedy, drama
and thriller all rolled into one.
Make Love, Not Scrapbooks Ph. D. Jennifer Gill Rosier 2011-07 If relationships
were easy, everyone who wanted one would have one. There would be a 0% divorce
rate. Couple's therapy would not exist. A book like this would be completely
unnecessary. And, we would all be happily connected to another person. But in
reality, relationships are not easy. They're actually really f-ing difficult.
Helping you figure it all out is the essence of this book. For more about this
book and it's author, check out www.MakeLoveNotScrapbooks.com
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CRAVED Keli Hammond 2019-04-09 What does it take to stand out from the crowd?
How do you build a brand people notice, connect with, and trust? What does it
really take to get (and keep) a constant flow of incoming and loyal customers
and opportunities? In CRAVED, Keli Hammond walks you through the ins and outs
of building a brand that is not only noticed, but sought-after and profitable.
She uncovers the key elements needed to craft cohesive and clever marketing
campaigns and demystifies the components needed to gain influence and be
memorable. In this book, Hammond combines decades of award-winning industry
knowledge with helpful stories and advice that illustrates what not to do in
brand building. She walks you through how to build a loyal tribe that advocates
for you and endorses you. Because marketing rules change quickly, the things
that worked five years ago are now outdated and old-fashioned. The guidance you
get from CRAVED will help you elevate your profile, attract more people to you,
monetize your influence, and set the stage for long-term profit for your
personal brand or business. Whether you’re just starting out or you’ve been at
this for a while, this is the resource you need to help make your
entrepreneurial dreams a reality. Transform your life by strategically creating
a brand people CRAVE.
Couples That Work Jennifer Petriglieri 2019-10-08 Finding fulfillment in both
love and work isn't easy--but it's possible. The majority of couples today are
dual-career couples. As anyone who's part of such a relationship knows, this
presents big challenges: trying to raise kids and achieve career goals while
caring for and supporting your partner can seem impossible. Yet most advice for
dual-career couples fails, framing the challenges as a zero-sum game in which
one partner’s gain is the other's loss and solutions feel like sacrifices or
unsatisfactory trade-offs. This book is different. In Couples That Work, INSEAD
professor Jennifer Petriglieri rejects conventional, one-size-fits-all
solutions and instead focuses on how dual-career couples can tackle and resolve
the challenges they face throughout their lives--together. She identifies three
key phases of exploration and personal growth in every couple's work-life
journey, showing how partners must navigate these together to strengthen their
bond. Each phase is crystallized with a question: How can we make this work?
The first phase focuses on the logistics of combining two busy lives and often
involves the demands of young children. What do we really want? In the second
phase, couples learn to navigate their midlife crises in ways that allow each
partner to continue to feel happy and fulfilled. Who are we now? With careers
winding down and kids grown up, this last phase offers new freedoms--and
uncertainties. Based on a five-year research project, the book includes
interviews with couples from over thirty countries--from executives to
entrepreneurs and from twentysomething newlyweds to dual-career grandparents.
Filled with vivid real-life stories, keen insights, and engaging exercises,
Couples That Work will help couples develop their own unique answers to that
most pressing question: How can we successfully combine love and work?
Called to Existence through Love... for Love John S. Hamlon 2021-02-03 Called
to Existence through Love… for Love is the “do-it-yourself” version of an
introductory class on John Paul II’s thought that has had a long and lively
run. This tutorial is for those who like to poke their noses into places where
they “don’t belong,” in this case, material considered too difficult for “nonacademic” persons to comprehend. Although the target audience is the inquiring,
motivated Catholic, the content is universal—one does not have to be Catholic
to benefit from the thought of John Paul II and other notable sages like Edith
Stein, Dietrich von Hildebrand, and Paul VI. Welcome to a timely look at love
and truth, marriage and family!
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Love and Friendship in Plato and Aristotle A. W. Price 1989-01-26 This book
fully explores for the first time an idea common to Plato and Aristotle, which
unites their treatments - otherwise very different - of love and friendship.
The idea is that although persons are separate, their lives need not be. One
person's life may overflow into another's, and as such, helping another person
is a way of serving oneself. The author shows how their view of love and
friendship, within not only personal relationships, but also the household and
even the city-state, promises to resolve the old dichotomy between egoism and
altruism. - ;Friendship and desire in the Lysis; Love in the Symposium; Love in
the Phaedrus; Perfect friendship in Aristotle; Aristotle on the varieties of
friendship; The household; The City; Epilogue; Appendices; Homogeneity and
beauty in the Symposium; Psychoanalysis looks at the Phaedrus ; Plato's sexual
morality; Aristotle on erotic love; List of modern works cited. Making the Cut at Pixar Bill Kinder 2022-05-31 Join industry insiders Bill
Kinder and Bobbie O’Steen as they guide readers on a journey through every
stage of production on an animated film, from storyboards to virtual cameras
and final animation. With unprecedented access to the Pixar edit suite, this
authoritative project highlights the central role film editors play in some of
the most critically acclaimed and commercially successful movies of all time.
Exclusive interviews with animation editors and other creative leads are
supported by footage from deep inside Pixar’s vault. Nearly 90 minutes of video
segments include never-before-seen works in progress, deleted scenes, and
demonstrations to shed light on how these beloved stories are crafted. The
challenges and essential contributions of editors in animation have never been
examined in such depth and detail. In addition to exploring method and craft,
this book provides important context for the editor in animation history, the
evolution of technology, and Pixar’s uniquely collaborative studio culture. A
must-read for students of digital filmmaking, filmmakers in all aspects of
production, and fans of Pixar movies.
The Everything Guide to C.S. Lewis & Narnia Book Jon Kennedy 2008-02-01 Now,
more than ever, the works of C.S. Lewis enthrall and entertain readers of all
ages. But who was this man of intellect and imagination? The Everything C.S.
Lewis and Narnia Book gives you an in-depth look at this master storyteller,
his life and times, and his best known works. You’ll learn how he: Overcame his
tragic childhood Journeyed from atheism to faith Created the magical world of
Narnia Inspired other writers, philosophers, and political thinkers Found—and
tragically lost—the love of his life You’ll also gain a deeper understanding of
Lewis’s body of literary works including the enchanting characters of Narnia.
This is the essential guide to the man who inspired the imaginations of
millions of children and adults alike!
How to get a Billion Views on YouTube Aaron Kyro 2019-05-26 Turn your passion
into a thriving and lucrative career. You can create a wildly successful
YouTube channel doing whatever you love doing most, no matter what it is. In
this book, we break down exactly how you can do this. Learn the tricks of the
trade from Aaron Kyro, who created a YouTube channel that has over 4 million
subscribers and over 1 billion views. This book is a quick read that will give
you the vital information you need to grow your YouTube Channel. Walk through
exactly what we did to hit 1 billion views. Learn from our mistakes and our
successes. Aaron lays out in detail all of the secrets, tips and tricks to
growing your channel and pulls back the curtain on what makes some YouTube
channels succeed and others fail. This book contains practical exercises that
will put you ahead of the game and well on your way to YouTube success. It also
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has inspirational quotes to help push you through the tough times. This is your
inside look into how Aaron Kyro made Braille Skateboarding happen.
Liberty and Politics Owen Harries 2013-10-22 Liberty and Politics: Studies in
Social Theory is a collection of papers that describes the conservative stance
in dealing and preserving liberal and democratic values and institutions. The
book deals with education, political, and social theory and presents the
philosophy of Harry Eddy who was a realist, pluralist, and libertarian. One
paper defines the nature of tradition as a series of acts of which the
enactments of a tradition involve certain regularities of conduct. Other papers
then discuss ethics as the theory of history and as an ethic of responsibility
different from moral cynicism and moral futurism. One paper confronts the
points of teaching sex education so as to correct sexual myths, to help pupils
make appropriate decisions regarding sexuality, and to prepare them for love
and responsibility. Another paper then discusses socialism, liberty, and the
law where the author acknowledges the need for deeper thoughts over ideology
and for acceptance of complexity over ""black and white"" thinking. The book
then presents one author's reflection of The Gulag Archipelago that it offers
something new and different from those of Nazism and Stalinism. The text will
prove a stimulating reading for political scientists, historians, students and
academicians in education and humanities, and for the general readers who like
social history and political ideas.
Relationships For Dummies Kate M. Wachs 2011-04-18 “Follow the advice of the
top romance specialist, and you can’t go wrong.” —Woman’s World “She’s
interviewed with Oprah and Phil Donahue, Time, the New York Times, USA Today,
the Washington Post, Redbook and Cosmopolitan. Clearly Dr. Kate engages in no
false advertising—she’s a nationally acclaimed relationship expert.” —Chicago
Tribune Let’s face it, making a relationship work takes patience, perseverance,
energy, and an unflagging commitment to maintain a happy healthy relationship.
And sometimes, it takes a little help from a wise and knowledgeable friend.
Written by celebrated psychologist-matchmaker, Dr. Kate Wachs, Relationships
For Dummies is a source of inspiration and ideas on how to find and keep a
healthy relationship. Whether you’ve just started dating or have been together
with that special someone for years, Dr. Kate can help you: Tell the difference
between a healthy and an unhealthy relationship Have a more loving, fun-filled
relationship Enjoy a more vibrant and satisfying sex life Work through most
relationship problems Find the positive and the fun in every relationship stage
Dr. Kate explodes common relationships and compatibility myths that cause
people grief, and with the help of insightful quizzes, case studies, and reallife America Online letters Dr. Kate covers all the bases, including: Finding
that special someone and knowing if it’s really Mr. or Ms. Right Pacing and
nurturing intimacy in the early stages of a relationship When, where, how, and
with whom to have sex when dating Knowing when and if it’s time to move in
together When and if to get married Keeping psychological and emotional
intimacy alive Keeping physical and sexual intimacy alive From compatibility to
communication, commitment to connecting in the bedroom, Relationships For
Dummies is your total guide to having the relationships you want and deserve.
Valuing and Educating Young People Jeremy Harvey 2006 George Lyward had a gift
for working with disturbed young people, and the therapeutic community he ran
earned an international reputation for its success in rehabilitating
adolescents who were excluded from school. This book explains his ideas on
education and emotional development, and shows how his methods are relevant to
contemporary practice.
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Eating Disorders: A Handbook of Christian Treatment 2008
Better Sex Through Mindfulness Lori A. Brotto 2018-04 A groundbreaking look at
improving desire, arousal, and sexual satisfaction through mindfulness. Studies
show that approximately half of all women experience some kind of sexual
difficulty at one point in their lives, with lack of interest in sex being by
far the most common--and the most distressing. And when sex suffers, so do all
other areas of life. But it doesn't have to be that way. In Better Sex through
Mindfulness, acclaimed psychologist and sex researcher Lori A. Brotto, offers a
groundbreaking approach to improving desire, arousal, and satisfaction inside-and outside of--the bedroom. A pioneer in the use of mindfulness for treating
sexual difficulties, Brotto has helped hundreds of women cultivate more
exciting, fulfilling sexual experiences. In this accessible, relatable book,
she explores the various reasons for sexual problems, such as stress and
incessant multitasking, and tells the stories of many of the women she has
treated over the years. She also provides easy, effective exercises that
readers can do on their own to increase desire and sexual enjoyment, whether
their goal is to overcome a sexual difficulty or simply givetheir love life a
boost.
Unleashing The Greatness In You: The Power Of Self-leadership Ng John Swee
Kheng 2017-08-03 You can be Great. No matter what your background is or what
failures you've experienced, you can achieve greatness. That is the main thrust
of this book. The author, Dr John Ng, is Chief Passionary Officer of Meta
Consulting, and draws on years of extensive interviews with thought leaders
across the region and his astute observations, personal experiences, careful
analysis and synthesis of research, to present a concise guide to the power of
self-leadership. Having coached and supported many individuals to become the
best that they can be, John now shares his knowledge and experience with the
simple aim of helping readers unlock their own potential and turn their dreams
into reality. Filled with real-world examples of people who have succeeded
against all odds, heroes and super stars who allowed themselves to be derailed,
and leaders who are epitomes of greatness, this book is a vital resource for
readers who wish to take the initial steps on the road to success. As John
writes, "This book will change your life." Readers will be taught to discover
their own greatness through their changed perspectives, realigned values, and
personal commitment, with specific action steps along the way to guide them
towards achieving their goals. The first of a three-volume series on
leadership, this volume on the power of self-leadership is a 'must-read' for
anyone seeking to transform themselves into successful individuals.
All You Need Is Love and Other Lies About Marriage John W. Jacobs, M.D.
2009-03-17 Why is it so difficult to remain married in thetwenty-first century,
and what can you do about it? We all know that half of today's marriages end in
divorce, but we tend to believe that our own marriages are safe. As
psychiatrist John Jacobs explains in this fresh and impassioned book, marriages
today are incredibly fragile, and unless a couple understands what is making
contemporary marriage so vulnerable to dissolution, the marriage is at risk.
Part of the problem is that people refuse to see how social and historical
forces have changed the very meaning of marriage, causing serious interpersonal
unhappiness. Because of increased longevity, married people live together
longer than at any time in history. There's been an erosion of the social and
cultural forces that traditionally kept marriages together. Confusion over
gender-role responsibilities, increased expectations of sexual satisfaction,
and intense time pressures on couples to work and be successful all create
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marital stress. And yet, most people don't acknowledge the problems in their
marriage until it is too late. We tend to believe in the "lies of marriage" -such concepts as soul mates, unconditional love, that children improve a
relationship, that the sexual revolution has made marital sex more pleasurable,
or that egalitarian marriage offers couples easy solutions -- and forget to
engage in the constant hardwork required to keep our marriages alive. Dr.
Jacobs believes that most marriages have significant problems at some time, but
until we recognize the new realities of marriage and develop the skills
required to sustain a loving, intimate relationship, marriages are at risk. Of
course marriage is about love. But that's just the beginning.
Women and Gaming J. Gee 2010-05-10 The authors argue that women gamers, too
often ignored as gamers, are in many respects leading the way in this trend
towards design, cultural production, new learning communities, and the
combination of technical proficiency with emotional and social intelligence.
The Five Love Languages Gary Chapman 2016-06-30 In The 5 Love Languages, you
will discover the secret that has transformed millions of relationships
worldwide. Whether your relationship is flourishing or failing, Dr. Gary
Chapman s proven approach to showing and receiving love will help you
experience deeper and richer levels of intimacy with your partner starting
today.
The Tribal Knot Rebecca McClanahan 2013-03-18 Are we responsible for, and to,
those forces that have formed usour families, friends, and communities? Where
do we leave off and others begin? In The Tribal Knot, Rebecca McClanahan looks
for answers in the history of her family. Poring over letters, artifacts, and
documents that span more than a century, she discovers a tribe of hardscrabble
Midwest farmers, hunters, trappers, and laborers struggling to hold tight to
the ties that bind them, through poverty, war, political upheavals, illness and
accident, filicide and suicide, economic depressions, personal crises, and
global disasters. Like the practitioners of Victorian "hair art" who wove
strands of family members' hair into a single design, McClanahan braids her
ancestors' stories into a single intimate narrative of her search to understand
herself and her place in the family's complex past.
Insomnia Aamer Hussein 2012-04-18 On the shores of Lake Como a man and a woman
talk about longing and belongingl; a translator finds himself drawn into the
personal and political turmoil of the poet he translates; a woman's quiet world
is eroded by World War II and the division of her country. Charting the
geographies of leave-taking and homecoming, the consolations and rivalries of
friendship, adolescent yearnings and maturity's tentative acceptance of
longing, these exquisite stories engage with the grand narratives of our time.
'Both disconcerting and alluring...the further the reader travels into
Hussein's landscape of erosion, the more potent his capacity to find beauty
becomes.' Times Literary Supplement 'Profound but low key; spiritual, but
pragmatic; full of longing, but also acceptance.' Independent on Sunday
'Emotionally as well as intellectually charged.' New Statesman 'Hauntingly
convincing.' The Daily Telegraph 'Lovely short stories...sharp, bitter, subtle
comedy.' The Times 'Fresh, personal and profoundly moving.' Kamila Shamsie,
Literary Review 'Superbly written short fiction...the writing is both delicate
and powerful: these are very fine stories indeed.' Independent 'A gem-like
collection...Aamer Hussein is a consummate stylist...His prose is restrained,
precise and yet deeply moving. He is a sensuous writer in whose stories nature
acts as a balm on even the most weary of sensibilities.' Moni Mohsin, Literary
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Review 'Profound, beautiful' Ruth Padel 'Wonderfully evocative and readable'
Kate Pullinger
EFT for Love Relationships Dawson Church 2015-10-01 Relationships can be heaven
- or hell. They can take us to the most sublime and happy states, or trap us in
endless cycles of misery. Dawson Church has been dedicated for many years to
helping people shift their relationships to create warm and deep emotional
intimacy. As a scientific researcher, he's investigated which techniques really
work to truly make love flourish. These tools, like mindfulness, EFT tapping,
and heart coherence, are surprisingly quick and easy to learn, yet produce
profound relationship shifts. In this book, he's explains how our hormones and
biology drive our behavior, and actually sabotage long-term relationships
despite our best intentions. He then guides you into creating deep and lasting
change. If you're ready for a radically different experience, and a whole new
relationship future, this book is for you.
British Books 1893
Chimes of a Lost Cathedral Janet Fitch 2019-07-02 A young Russian woman comes
into her own in the midst of revolution and civil war in this "brilliant" novel
set in "a world of furious beauty" (Los Angeles Review of Books). After the
loves and betrayals of The Revolution of Marina M., young poet Marina Makarova
finds herself alone amid the devastation of the Russian Civil War -- pregnant
and adrift, forced to rely on her own resourcefulness to find a place to wait
out the birth of her child and eventually make her way back to her native city,
Petrograd. After two years of revolution, the city that was once St. Petersburg
is almost unrecognizable, the haunted, half-emptied, starving Capital of Once
Had Been, its streets teeming with homeless children. Moved by their plight,
though hardly better off herself, she takes on the challenge of caring for
these orphans, until they become the tool of tragedy from an unexpected
direction. Shaped by her country's ordeals and her own trials -- betrayal and
privation and inconceivable loss -- Marina evolves as a poet and a woman of
sensibility and substance hardly imaginable at the beginning of her
transformative odyssey. Chimes of a Lost Cathedral is the culmination of one
woman's s journey through some of the most dramatic events of the last century
-- the epic story of an artist who discovers her full power, passion, and
creativity just as her revolution reveals its true direction for the future.
Cooking Up Library Programs Teens and 'Tweens Will Love: Recipes for Success
Megan Emery Schadlich 2015-06-23 Engage teens and ‘tweens with library programs
that nurture developmental and social needs—and keep young patrons entertained.
• Includes complete plans for more than a dozen educational and entertaining
programs • Makes connections to STEAM and maker programming • Provides library
programming guidance from the perspective of a library play specialist with
nearly a decade's experience
Taken in Hand Jolynn Raymond 2013-12-02 Jolynn Raymond has written a book that
shares the details of her own long lasting domestic discipline marriage and her
experience surrounding power exchange relationships. It explains why these
unconventional relationships work so well for so many couples. The book is an
in-depth tutorial that takes the relationship past the simple act of
discipline, to building a rock solid foundation that will ultimately create a
deep bond of trust and love between those involved. Taken In Hand will guide
those interested in adding consensual domestic discipline, dominance and
submission, and structure to their own relationship through the initial steps
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of communication, understanding and discovering both partner's needs, creating
mutual and realistic expectations, rules, and consequences, to the inevitable
first spanking. Taken In Hand will prove useful to those just starting out, as
well as to those with some experience, as Ms. Raymond outlines the pitfalls,
difficulties, and successes she has encountered in her own marriage. She also
emphasizes the importance of consent, and pays special attention to the fine
line between discipline and abuse. The last part of the book examines the
styles and types of spanking, gives an anal sex tutorial, talks about the
responsibilities or being a dominant and gives tips for the submissive partner.
Whether you need insight into BDSM as it relates to relationships or are trying
to build a domestic discipline marriage from scratch, Taken In Hand will prove
to be a comprehensive and practical guide.
Santa's Seven-Day Baby Tutorial Meg Maxwell 2017-11-01 JUST FOR CHRISTMAS?
Pretty, proper Anna Miller has all the makings of a respectable Amish
housewife. But the outside world has always beckoned. So when a handsome FBI
agent needs help caring for his infant twin nephews right before Christmas,
Anna jumps at the opportunity. Maybe she can finally discover where she truly
belongs. Special agent Colt Asher lives for his job. So he's surprised when an
unexpected week as a hands-on uncle fills his life with meaning. Of course, it
helps that the babies' gorgeous nanny is unlike any woman the love-'em-andleave-'em lone wolf has ever known. But Anna's rumspringa might lead her
straight back to her village. Or, if Colt lets her, Anna might just be his
Christmas wish come true…
A Neutral Corner A. J. Liebling 2016-09-13 Fifteen previously unpublished
boxing pieces written between 1952 and 1963. Demonstrating A.J. Liebling's
abiding passion for the "sweet science" of boxing, A Neutral Corner brings
together fifteen previously unpublished pieces written between 1952 and 1963.
Antic, clear-eyed, and wildly entertaining, these essays showcase a The New
Yorker journalist at the top of his form. Here one relives the high drama of
the classic Patterson-Johansson championship bout of 1959, and Liebling's early
prescient portrayal of Cassius Clay's style as a boxer and a poet is not to be
missed. Liebling always finds the human story that makes these essays appealing
to aficionados of boxing and prose alike. Alive with a true fan's reverence for
the sport, yet balanced by a true skeptic's disdain for sentiment, A Neutral
Corner is an American treasure.
Married Life in the Middle Ages, 900-1300 Elisabeth van Houts 2019-02-06
Married Life in the Middle Ages, 900-1300 contains an analysis of the
experience of married life by men and women in Christian medieval Europe, c.
900-1300. The study focusses on the social and emotional life of the married
couple rather than on the institutional history of marriage, breaking it into
three parts: Getting Married - the process of getting married and wedding
celebrations; Married Life - the married life of lay couples and clergy, their
sexuality, and any remarriage; and Alternative Living - which explores
concubinage and polygyny, as well as the single life in contrast to monogamous
sexual unions. In this volume, van Houts deals with four central themes. First,
the tension between patriarchal family strategies and the individual family
member's freedom of choice to marry and, if so, to what partner; second, the
role played by the married priesthood in their quest to have individual agency
and self-determination accepted in their own lives in the face of the growing
imposition of clerical celibacy; third, the role played by women in helping
society accept some degree of gender equality and self-determination to marry
and in shaping the norms for married life incorporating these principles;
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fourth, the role played by emotion in the establishment of marriage and in
married life at a time when sexual and spiritual love feature prominently in
medieval literature.
The Well-Crafted Mom Kathleen Ann Harper 2018-06-05 The Well-Crafted Mom is a
do-it-yourself guide for making a life you love. Kathleen Ann Harper blends
been-in-your-shoes stories and inspirational craft projects with smart selfcare solutions for moms. In The Well-Crafted Mom, Harper links simple craft
projects to life coaching tools to give moms creative reminders of what they've
learned in each chapter, like how to grapple with mommy guilt; ways to tell the
difference between having a mess and being a mess, and why it matters; and how
to know when expectations are stealing your happiness and what you can do to
reclaim joy. Within the pages of The Well-Crafted Mom, moms find reassurance
that they're not alone, see themselves in familiar stories, and discover new
ways to craft their beautiful lives.
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